
 

 

Starting Tuesday, August 27 crews will be draining the Bearspaw South Feeder Main in preparation for urgent 
planned repairs. This work involves releasing large volumes of dechlorinated water into the Bow River near 
Edworthy Park, Bowness Park and Shouldice Park. 

It's expected that draining will take a minimum one day to complete, but it could extend up to three days. To 
facilitate safe and efficient operations, crews will be working around the clock to complete this phase of work.  
Additional draining may be required over the course of repairs. 
 
River impacts 
The river remains safe for floating and boating, but for the safety of residents and our crews, we ask all river users 
to avoid the following areas: 
 
In Edworthy Park along the Bow River Pathway. 
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At the Shouldice Boat Ramp. 

 
 
In Bowness Park along the Bow River pathway. 

 
 
More Information 
We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this important work in ensuring Calgarians 
have access to safe, high quality drinking water. 
 
To learn more about planned repairs and the latest updates visit calgary.ca/watermainbreak.  

https://www.calgary.ca/emergencies/critical-water-main-break-june-2024.html

